N

REF, IR RASL772

This doe be read by those personnel officislly indoetri “in‘ ad with com«
mumelt:l::gl ::telllgenu ucurlg;l!ughdm and authorized to receive the information reported herein.
CIB # 00040
1 June 1953

EG = SECURITY INFORMATION - Us

MEMORANDUM FOR THE CHAIRMAN, U.S, DELEGATION:

Subject: Allied (NATO) Communication Secur:lty,f

EO 3.3(h)(2)
PL 86-36/50 USC 3605 -

1. USCIB met in special session on 28 May 1953 and rovicwed
the report of its Ad Hoc Committee on the problem of Allied (NATO)
Commmnication Security. The Board accepted the report with a few
changes proposed and agreed at the meeting. In addition to the changes,
it was agreed that sanitization of certain pages was roquirod prior
to submitting the report to the Britiah. S SR

20 USCIB sccepted the reccmondations of t.he Gha.irmnn, U.S.
Delegation contained in a Memorandum for the Chairman, USCIB d:.ted
28 May 1953, subject to a change in the wotding ‘of paragraph 3. The
final version of the reconmendations is as’ followa~ R

a. The Gonterence bo held as scheduled.

be Neither USGIB nor NSC ado rior to the Oonference a

_ Ge The u.s. Dalegation be’ cu.roctod to use the Ad Hoc

do USCIB infors] | forthwith that the USCIB wishes to
extend the Agends to include a review of all the conclusions reached
at the l951| jon this same subject, and that the pre-
sent: aper (DGC/3441), together with the US paper (Ad Hoc Committee
ReporT 2s sanitized) will be used a8 ba.sea for discussion at the
Conference. /

3. Ten copies of the final a;"nitiud version of the report were
handed to Brigadier Tiltman's representative on 29 May 1953. New
pages reflecting both the agreed changes and the sanitigzation procua
have been circulated for insertion in copies of the report held by
members of the U.S. Delegation, and, of course, by Members of USCIB,
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5. During the discuasion of the lon:lusions and keconren w 101:8
‘of the Ad Hoc Committee Report, certair propesals were msde & matier
of record as being the consensus of the Board Manbers. Although it
was agreed that these proposals would not be ircluded in the final
version of the Report, it is the desire of the Board that they be
used for guidance purposes by members of the U.3., Delegation, For
example, following the discussion and agreement upor the new para.é,raph
2 of the Recommendations, Admiral Espe proposed the addition of a neu
paragraph as follows: ; ;

nIf it is considered that the above demonst rat;on te"hnique
will not achieve the desired results in a reasonable time, plans ‘

The Board did not desire to include this paragraph in the Report but :
agreed that it represented the consensus of the Members and should ;
serve as guidance for the U.S. Delegation, with the understanding, !
however, that the U.,S. negotiators would not adopt this position at

the Conference without further specific authorization of USCIB.

6o It was further agreed that the UoS. Delegation might reach
a point of discussion in which they are favorably impressed by the
British point of view but find themselves at variance with the guidance
already provided by the Board. If this should happen USCIB will con-
vene a special session to provide the necessary guidance.

A ptain, Uo So Navy
Exscutive Secretary, USCIB
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